
Port of Salisbury Commission 

January 18, 2018 
 
Attendance: Nancy Nyquist, Terry Nyquist, Mike Murray, Glen Lay and Andy Kitzrow   
 

 Andy brought the committee up to date on the developer’s progress.   

 Andy also suggested to us that a fundraiser held at the Marina in late April or 
early May would be a good idea.  We all agreed and were tasked with coming up 
with additional ideas and suggestions for the next meeting.   

 Another fundraiser could be done in connection with the Downtown Salisbury 
Festival and that he would contact Jamie Heater to inform her and ask if we 
could meet and tag along with their promotion.  

 Mike Murray and Nancy Nyquist around the first of March are going to try and set 
up a meeting with the Chesapeake Ship Builders and see if a fall fundraiser could 
be done on one of the ship they are building. 

 The chain link fence was also discussed and while everyone wants it removed it 
must be done in such a way that the security of our boats and the whole Marina 
is not voided.  Each secure pier would cost around $3,000.The fence around the 
kayak rental area will be removed but it will still remain secure. 

 The letters that the city were supposed to send out to the current boat renters 
has not yet been done and Andy was going to check on that.   
 

Our next meeting will be March 15, 2018 
 
 
 


